
Emerald Class Newsletter 

7.10.2016 – Term 1 

 

What have we been learning? 

In Emerald class this week we have been investigating jam and making predictions about which 

flavour jam it is. We then put our results in graphs to decide which flavour we could recommend to 

Paddington to try in his sandwiches.  

   

We also logged into laptops this week and looked for different images of London to go on the front of 

our postcards. The children were brilliant at helping each other type in the letters!  

 

In PE this week we explored different ways of jumping and making sure we were controlled and safe.  

  

As part of our Achievement Assembly on Monday I presented two Teachers Awards, this week they 

went to Lawson and Arabella.   

Next Week 

 

Emerald are going to be writing recipes and 

making jam!  

 

Also we will be exploring what happens to 

materials when they are heated and cooled.  

 

We will discovering subtraction methods.  

Dates for your diary 

Sharing learning journals – Monday 10th 

October 

 

Sharing learning journals – Friday 14th 

October  

 

Parents’ evening – Wednesday 19th October  

Parents’ evening – Thursday 20th October  


